
 

MEETING OF COUNCIL 10 MAY 2021 

Item 8.1 Parliamentarian and Departmental Letters received by the Mayor 
Appendix 3 Letter from The Hon Ben Carroll MP - Minister for Public Transport and Minister for Roads and 

Road Safety (forwarded by Marlene Kairouz MP) -  Palmer Road corridor - dated 15 April 2021 
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